
April 21, 2003

Dear PGTA Retiree, 

   Thank you for your support as we venture to initiate a PGTA-RETIRED 
chapter!

   PGTA-Retired is ready to be launched.  Nearly forty PGTA retirees have 
responded “Yes” to our initial inquiry and follow-up telephone calls.

    Since only members of CTA/NEA-R are eligible to become members of 
our local PGTA-R chapter, we have enclosed a CTA/NEA Retired 
Enrollment Form. 

  Please send this form to the CTA address before May 6th if possible.

     Date:  Tuesday , May 6, 2003
     Time:  3:30 -- 5:00 pm
     Place: Pacific Grove High School Library

     Refreshments available

   Ellen Logue, a representative from CTA/NEA-R, will be present.  We will 
form a ByLaws Committee and elect officers for the first year. 

   Please call Hilma Smith at (831) 375-3780 if you have questions about 
this meeting.

   We are looking forward to seeing you here.
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